
Business Transition Readiness Checklist

By utilizing this comprehensive Business Transition Readiness Checklist, 

business owners can identify areas of strength and weakness within 

their business and take proactive steps to address any gaps or areas 

for improvement before embarking on the transition process.

01. MARKETING AND SALES:

	� Evaluate the business’s market positioning and competitive landscape.

	� Assess the effectiveness of marketing strategies and campaigns.

	� Review customer relationships and retention strategies.

	� Analyze sales pipelines and customer acquisition processes.

	� Identify any opportunities for diversifying or expanding the customer 
base. 

02. OPERATIONAL PROCESSES:

	� Evaluate the efficiency and effectiveness of operational processes and 
workflows.

	� Identify any operational bottlenecks or areas for improvement.

	� Assess the scalability and sustainability of current operational systems.

	� Review inventory management processes, supply chain operations, and 
production capabilities.

	� Identify any key dependencies on specific individuals and develop 
contingency plans. 

03. FINANCIALS:

	� Review financial statements, including balance sheets, income 
statements, and cash flow statements.

	� Evaluate the business’s profitability, revenue trends, and financial 
stability.
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	� Assess the accuracy and completeness of financial records and ensure 
they are up-to-date.

	� Analyze key financial ratios and performance indicators to gauge the 
business’s financial health.

	� Identify any outstanding debts, loans, or financial obligations.

04. CONTRACTS AND AGREEMENTS:

	� Compile a list of all contracts and agreements, including leases, supplier 
contracts, customer agreements, and partnership agreements.

	� Review the terms and conditions of each contract and identify any 
upcoming renewal or termination dates.

	� Assess the transferability of contracts to new owners or successors.

	� Identify any contractual obligations that may impact the transition 
process.

	� Evaluate the existence and enforceability of non-compete and 
confidentiality agreements. 

05. HUMAN RESOURCES:

	� Assess the skills, expertise, and capabilities of the existing workforce.

	� Identify key employees critical to the business’s success and develop 
retention strategies.

	� Evaluate employee contracts, benefits, and compensation structures.

	� Review compliance with labor laws and employment regulations.

	� Develop a succession plan for key leadership positions. 

06. LEGAL COMPLIANCE:

	� Review licenses, permits, and certifications to ensure they are current 
and valid.

	� Assess compliance with local, state, and federal regulations relevant to 
the business.
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	� Verify that contracts and agreements are legally binding and in 
accordance with applicable laws.

	� Evaluate any ongoing legal disputes or pending litigation.

	� Identify any potential legal risks or liabilities and develop a plan to 
mitigate them.

07. INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY:

	� Conduct an inventory of intellectual property assets, including 
trademarks, copyrights, patents, and trade secrets.

	� Verify the ownership and protection of intellectual property assets.

	� Assess the value and potential risks associated with intellectual 
property.

	� Review licensing agreements and ensure compliance with intellectual 
property laws.

	� Develop a strategy for protecting and leveraging intellectual property 
during the transition.

08. TECHNOLOGY AND IT INFRASTRUCTURE:

	� Assess the reliability and security of the business’s IT infrastructure.

	� Review software systems, hardware, and data management practices.

	� Evaluate cybersecurity measures and potential vulnerabilities.

	� Identify any technology upgrades or investments required for a smooth 
transition.

	� Develop a plan for data migration and systems integration during the 
transition.
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